
 

OFFICIAL 

Dear Agency Representatives, 
 
As part of the South Australian Productivity Commission recommendations into Government 
Procurement practices, the Department for Infrastructure and Transport (DIT) was tasked to develop 
a process that permitted agencies to deliver their own small construction projects if they 
demonstrated the required delivery capability to do so. The development of this process was also 
considered as part of the broader review of the Across Government Facilities Management 
Arrangements (AGFMA).  
 
DIT engaged the services of an external consultant to develop what has been termed the Planned 
Small Construction (PSC) Accreditation Framework. Governance of the framework development was 
provided via the AGFMA Reform multi-agency steering committee. 
 
The framework involves two key aspects: 

1. the one-off process of an agency seeking accreditation, which them permits them to deliver 
low risk projects valued less than $4m (ex GST); and 

2. ongoing gated processes and procedures for the delivery of individual projects. 
 
This email is to advise the PSC Accreditation Framework is now active, and agencies can commence 
the accreditation application process, noting that should an agency become accredited soon, it will 
then be permitted to commence delivery of its projects from 1 July 2022. 
 
For further information regarding the PSC Accreditation Framework, please visit 
https://dit.sa.gov.au/building_projects/accreditation_framework_for_planned_small_construction/ 
A link has also been included under “Frameworks” on the AGFMA website, here 
https://www.dit.sa.gov.au/facilities_management/agfma/key_agfma_documents 
 
If you have any enquiries these can be made to DIT.PSCAccreditationUnit@sa.gov.au  
 
Regards, 
Michael Conroy 
Director, Across Government Facilities Management Arrangements 
Across Government Services 
Department for Infrastructure and Transport 
T (08) 8490 6100 (86100)  •  M 0408272050  •  E michael.conroy@sa.gov.au 
Level 6, 77 Grenfell Street, Adelaide SA 5000  

 

 

         
collaboration . honesty . excellence . enjoyment . respect 

We acknowledge and respect Aboriginal peoples as South Australia’s first peoples and nations, we recognise Aboriginal 
peoples as traditional owners and occupants of land and waters in South Australia and that their spiritual, social, cultural and 
economic practices come from their traditional lands and waters; and they maintain their cultural and heritage beliefs, 
languages and laws which are of ongoing importance; We pay our respects to their ancestors and to their Elders. 
Information contained in this email message may be confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege or public interest 
immunity. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this 
document is unauthorised and may be unlawful. 
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